FRIDAY NEWSLETTER

18™ December 2015 P ARWOR THAL

A NOTE FROM MRS HEFFER CP SCHOOL

What a wonderful end of term! Thank you children for always making it so very special! On behalf of all of us here at
Perran-ar-Worthal School, we would like to thank you for all your gifts and kind words and wish you a very happy and
peaceful Christmas. We look forward to seeing you all back with us again on Monday, 4" January 2016.

Celebration Assembly — Well done to the following children for receiving certificates in assembly this morning:
Gold (150 points) Amelie Grose, Ollie Parkes, Samuel Anderson, Morley Neale, Flora Clark, Paige Murdoch,

Jonty Bailey, Millie Cunliffe and Josh White. Silver (100 points) Edie King, Joseph Pearce, Lily Roe, Ellowen Marven,
Matilda Grose, Ross McKnight, Darcy White, Holly Court, Merryn Grosvenor, Jessica Rowe, Dan Matthews,
Cameron Caulkin and Noah Farrell.

YEAR 2 SWIMMING - Just a reminder that Year 2 will be going swimming in the Spring term. A letter will be sent out
at the beginning of term with all the details. Please ensure your child has a suitable costume and swimming hat.
Thank you.
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